
From: Hiroki Tsurumi [mailto:tsurumi@rci.rutgers.edu]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:08 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony 
 
To the Planning and Sustainability Commission --   
  
One of the great pleasures of living in Portland is the sight of the Landmark and Heritage 
Trees.   When we have visitors from out-of-state or from oversee, we point out the Heritage 
Trees with pride in the fact that our city government has the wisdom to celebrate and protect 
these trees.  It has recently come to our attention, however, that the legal protection of these trees 
is pitifully weak.  Please increase the penalty for harming or removing the Heritage Trees at least 
to $5 million when you establish code for the Central City 2035 Plan.  
  
The penalty must be sufficient to insure that a developer will abide by the laws regarding these 
trees and honor their special importance to the city. 
  
Hiroki Tsurumi 
1221 SW 10th Avenue Unit 1406 
Portland OR 97205-2480 
 


